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Please, please, please don't pass this bill to stop dam removal. The health of our rivers
(and resulting full ecosystems) is so important to the people of Maine. This will 
would send us backwards in our progress towards a healthier, happier Maine. I hope 
we can all agree that we want to work towards a healthier Maine for ourselves and our
children. If a dam is no longer useful and appropriate for removal there should be no 
reason to not remove it and promote the health of the area. I hope you will vote in 
favor of our future.  


